
The Center for Children & Technology 
was the venue for a perfect culmination to 
Planning Phoebe’s Field. We were excited 
to arrive there, be there, and to show. 
Overall, we feel the event was a wild 
success. As a team, though we had great 
trepidation approaching the deadline, 
we knew this time that we had somehow 
found a binding for our ideas. Our only 
question was whether we could make that 
clear to the Advisory Board. 




